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16th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

CHILD SAFETY 
 
Here is some important information to support you with keeping your child safe when travelling to 

and from nursery. 

 

We have zig-zag parking restrictions outside nursery to keep your child and others safe. Please DO 

NOT park on these as you are putting your child’s safety and the safety of others at risk of danger. 

We have notified the police who may take action, as this is a parking offence. 

 

Please can all parents make sure that their child is safe if travelling to and from nursery by car.  

Please click on the links for more safety information: 

 

If you are travelling by car, your child should be using a car seat that is securely fastened with a seat 

belt. For more information, please see the Gov.Uk website: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/smoking-in-vehicles 

 

Please note that it is illegal to smoke in a vehicle with anyone under 18.  For more information, 

please see the Gov.Uk website:  

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/smoking-in-vehicles 

 

Please can you work together with us to safeguard your child from danger. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Katherine King 
Acting Headteacher 
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